
 

                                                                                              

Dear WesternU Students, 

 

The Financial Aid Office is required to notify our students of the Drug Violation Law as per 

federal regulations (HEA 484(r) 34 CFR 668.40).  Please read the statement below. No further 

action is required by you. 

If you have any questions please feel free to respond to this e-mail at finaid@westernu.edu . 

Thank you, 

The Financial Aid Office 

 

Drug Convictions & Federal Student Aid 

The Financial Aid Office is required to inform you upon enrollment at Western University of 

Health Sciences if you are convicted for any offense, during a period of enrollment for which 

you receive Title IV, Higher Education Act (HEA) Federal Student Aid (whether grants, loans or 

federal work-study), under any federal or state law involving the possession or sale of illegal 

drugs will result in the loss of eligibility for any Title IV, HEA program funds, grants, loans or 

federal work-study assistance (HEA Se.484(r)(1)); (20 U.S.C. 109(r)(1)). 

The loss of eligibility will seriously affect the completion of your education. 

Please also see the 2017/2018 College Catalog – Drug Free Workplace Policy, page 62 - 

University Catalog   
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